
 

James Smith replied Tue, 24 May 2022 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Hello, 

I am responding to a complaint recently made about me for the 2021 election cycle. I would like to have 

some assistance addressing and making any needed corrections.  Thank you. 

Jim Smith 

 

James Smith replied Wed, 25 May 2022 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

This is very helpful. I will work on this over the weekend then get back to you the first of the week. 

I can see the first mistake was the $1000 donation. It was received in 2022, not 2020. I've made that 

error before (in normal, civilian life       ). 

Again, thank you. We'll be in touch. 

Jim Smith 

 

James Smith replied Tue, 31 May 2022 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Scott, 

Thank you for your help on this. I think the Covid lockdown has interfered with my sense of time.      

Mike Echelbarger's contribution was right before the General Election. Please let me know what else I 

need to do to rectify all this.  I will be out of town until Sunday, but want to get this all cleared up by 

next week. 

Additionally, I have attached the artwork for the campaign piece that she was complaining about. As you 

can see, the disclosure is on the bottom. If she sent you her original copy you would see it there. 

Again, I would like to get all of this cleared up as soon as possible.  Talk to you next week. 

Jim Smith 



 


